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22nd September 2023  
  
Ms. Kellie De Lacy,  
Human Resources Manager,  
SuperValu MOPI,  
Musgrave Operating Partners Ireland Ltd.,  
Newcastle Road,  
Lucan,  
Co. Dublin.  
  
  
Re: Banded Hours Review Application & Stores of Concern  
  
  
Dear Kellie,  
  
I hope you are keeping well.  
 
As you are aware the next window of application for a review of Banded Hour Contracts within 
SuperValu MOPI will open to members for the first two weeks in October 2023.  
 
In advance of this window Mandate are aware that there are currently 4 stores of concern 
within SuperValu MOPI whose members have thus far not been able to avail of the new bands 
of contract nor apply for same due to the trading position of their store.  
 
It would be appreciated if you could carry out a review of the stores of concern named below 
with a view to opening the members in those stores up to the banded hour review process in 
October 2023.  
 
Finally, it would be appreciated if you could inform all Store SRM’s that the Banded Hour 
Review Application window will open on Monday 02nd October 2023 and remain open until 
Monday 16th October 2023.  
 
I look forward to your response.  
  
Yours sincerely,  

  
____________________  
Keith Pollard  
Divisional Organiser.               
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